
MEMORANDUM

JOINT LAND USE STUDY “JLUS”
IMPLEMENTATION COMMITTEE

To: Committee Members

From: Robert Hewitt – Director of Planning, Franklin County 
Gary Muller – Director of Planning, City of Frankfort

Date:   7/16/14

Subject:  “JLUS” Implementation Committee Meeting – July 31, 2014  

The first meeting of the  JLUS Implementation Committee will be held on Thursday
July 31, 2014 at  5:30 p.m. Our meeting will be located at  Frankfort  City Hall in the
Council Chambers, which is located at 315 W. Second Street, Frankfort, KY 40601. 

In preparation for the meeting, staff requests that each committee member read the JLUS
document and be prepared to discuss Tables #6 & #7 of the document. The study can be
accessed on both the City and/or County websites at the following links:
http://www.franklincounty.ky.gov/dept/planning.htm
http://www.frankfort.ky.gov/document/jlus-joint-land-use-study-final-plan-2013

If you prefer a hard copy of the JLUS study or would like to speak with staff directly, feel
free  to  contact  Robert  Hewitt  at  (502)  875-8701,  Gary Muller  at  (502)  352-2100 or
Chermie Maxwell at (502) 352-2088.  Thank you. 
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